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Two different Boards of Review held formal hearings in June 2005 (after their initial 

filing was reported to the Faculty Council in May 2005).  

 

The first of the two cases heard in June 2005 dealt with a hostile work environment, the 

dispute of the accuracy of annual reviews, and a salary dispute.  The Chancellor accepted 

the Board’s primary recommendation. 

 

The second of the cases to be heard in June 2005 was a denial of tenure case.  The 

Chancellor accepted the Board’s primary recommendation. 

 

Two Boards of Review held formal hearings in April 26, 2006.   

 

The first of the two cases heard in April 2006—for which a Board was convened in the 

late Fall—was a denial of tenure case.  At meeting time, the final report issued by this 

Board was awaiting a decision from the Chancellor. 

 

The second of the cases to be heard in April 2006—for which a Board was convened in 

January—was a non-reappointment case.  At meeting time, the final report issued by this 

Board was awaiting a decision from the Chancellor. 

 

 


